
November 28, 2008 
 
On another Disney Blog, “The 2719 Hyperion Blog”, run by Jeff Pepper, Jeff had 
posted in his blog that the blog and his Disney related activities were consuming 
an enormous amount of time and effort.  Jeff noted that he was going to take 
time away from the blog and his Disney activities.  In a comment left for Jeff, 
Ryan Crochet noted that he too had been in very same situation as Jeff and had 
“abandoned” the Club 71 Blog.   Here is Ryan’s comment. 
 
Ryan Crochet said... 
 
Thanks Jeff, that's really the biggest thing I can say to you. I have been trying for 
a very long time to find a way to put into words exactly what you have said in 
your post. It is that exact reasoning that led to my abandoning of the Club 71 
Blog. I realized that I was, and had been so engrossed in all things Disney that it 
was actually beginning to take a toll on both my personal and professional life. 
Every minute of every day was spent surfing websites, scanning license plates 
(even at work), reading blogs, and ignoring everything and everyone else around 
me. It took a lot of long, hard thought and soul searching to come to terms with 
the idea that I had basically removed myself from the "real world" in favor of the 
escape that Disney could provide. Thank you for verbalizing what I've been 
thinking for a very long time, and best of luck to you in all your endeavors. 
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